
Newsletter November 2020 
 
This Week at a Glance:  
  
 LANDSCAPE 
•     The gardening committee, Don Macaluso, David Moehring and myself, walked with the gardener 
and Gerry this morning. The grass looks exceptionally good, finally all the weeds seem to be 
killed.  There are several plants missing and the committee 
went round each individual area and with the help of Moses of Quality Green, selected certain types 
of plants that will thrive in those areas.  Moses informed us that he has exchanged at least 30% of 
the sprinkler heads. 
Many of our plants and trees got damaged with the  excessive heat of the summer.  These should 
come back with a little TLC. We did make it clear to Moses that when owners asked him to do things 
in common areas such as not to trim the plants, he should refer them to management.   In my 
opinion the grounds look better than it has looked in a long time and I am pleased. 
  
POOLS- 
•    All pools are heated and open for use with social distancing. Please remember that you may 
swim with family that is in your same household. Please be sure to sanitize your chairs/lounge 
chairs before and after use. The pools are heated to 85 degrees.  
  
TENNIS COURTS/PICKLE BALL- 
•         The tennis courts and pickle ball are open for use. Please remember to social distance. 
  
FITNESS ROOM/CLUBHOUSE: 
•             The fitness room is open. Please be sure to sanitize the equipment you use before and after 
each use. Please remember to social distance. 
  
LAUNDRY MACHINES 
•         The new washers and dryers are still on backorder to a delay with the manufacturer. We do 
not have a delivery date yet.  
  
RECYCLING: 
  
•             Please take notice of the attached instructions.   
  
web link for recycling information 
  
https://www.palmspringsca.gov/city-services/sustainability-and-recycling/recycling/waste-
diversion 
  
  
 Please everyone continue to stay well and stay safe and Have a Happy Thanksgiving!! 
  
Thank you, 
Jennifer Huntsman, CCAM 
Community Association Manager 
Desert Management 
400 S. Farrell Dr. Ste. B-210 Palm Springs, CA  92262   
Tel:  760.325-4257 | Fax:  760.778-6846 



Email:  ps@desertmanagement.com   
www.desertmanagement.com   
  
  
Regular Office hours are Monday – Friday, 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. We are closed for lunch from Noon 
– 1:00 p.m. 
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